Services LLC

24-HOUR ASPHALT PAVING NOTICE
Sterling City Residents and Businesses
Paving Schedule: November 18 - November 22, 2024 (Weather Permitting)

Dear Residents and Business Owners,

JSI Services will begin asphalt paving in Sterling City on Monday, November 18, 2024, and
continue through Friday, November 22, 2024, weather permitting. To ensure proper curing, the
streets will remain closed for 12 to 24 hours after paving.

Schedule and Locations:

1. North & South Labadie Street:
o Starting at 4th Street and moving north to 13th Street.
o Both sides of the roadway will be paved.

2. North Garnett Street:
o Starting at 13th Street and moving south to 10th Street.
o Starting at 9th Street and moving south to 4th Street.
o Both sides of the roadway will be paved.

Important Notes:

o Alternate Routes: Please prepare to use alternate routes during the paving process and
curing period.

e School Bus Routes: Parents of Sterling City ISD students should anticipate changes to
normal pick-up and drop-off locations. Adjustments will be necessary during the paving
schedule.

» Alleyway Access: Residents are encouraged to use alleyways to access their homes
during this time to avoid vehicle damage and preserve freshly paved asphalt.

o Fresh Pavement: If you are unable to avoid driving on fresh pavement, we ask that you
drive slowly, do not make sharp turns, and no heavy trucks or trailers to ensure a smooth
surface until cured.

We understand that this work may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely ask for your patience
and understanding as we work to improve your city streets. JSI Services will strive to minimize
disruptions and complete the project as efficiently as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation!

For questions or concerns, please contact JSI Services at 806-589-0161.

Sincerely,

JSI Services



